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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

Boy!  It’s hard to believe 

that it’s almost the end of 

February.  I hope everyone 

has been out in the snow 

and on the trails utilizing 

and enjoying their sleds. 

 

The one thing that I love 

the most about 

snowmobiling is the ability 

and opportunity that it 

brings, allowing you to 

travel and get to places 

that you normally would 

never have access to.  

 

Think about it…the trails, 

pine plantations, farm 

fields, the river, the lakes, 

and riding over the bridges 

that span the creeks and 

streams.  For some reason I 

can never just run over a 

bridge without stopping 

and shutting down.  I 

always enjoy getting off the 

sled for a breather and for 

the opportunity to pull out 

my camera and take in the 

serenity and beauty all 

around me.  

 

So where am I going with 

all of this ?  You guessed it!  

I’m thanking and 

commending our Trail 

Master (Jim Schnolis) and 

his crew (Rick Carlson, 

Chad Rhinehart, Jeff 

Rhinehart) for the excellent 

job, hard work and time 

consuming contribution 

they make while grooming 

and maintaining the trails.  

Their contribution enables 

all riders to enjoy the trails, 

whether a club member or 

not.             

 

Even with the thaw and ice 

meltdown, our  Ice/Outlaw 

Drags for 2011 took place 

and were amazing.  Our 

co-race directors, Scott 

Klein and Jon Trzesniak, did 

a fantastic job.  All the club 

members that participated 

in the event and assisted 

the directors in preparing 

the track, covered the 

registration table, food 

tent, race results board, in 

the pit area, at the start 

finish lines, pre-race set-up 

and tear down also did an 

excellent job.    THANKS !!!       

 -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

A little club promoting, such 

as canvassing old members 

The sixth meeting of the 

season was held on 

February 13th at Carlson’s.  

Topics discussed were:  Ice 

Drags, website, County 

Rep.  report, trail master 

report, and recreation 

report. 

The Club Ride to Plover, WI. 

was a complete success 

with 21 sleds and 22 riders,    

The club bought one 

headset for the ice and 

grass drags for better 

communication between 

the line guys. 

With the additional new 

snow and some grooming. 

The  trails  should be open 

for riding once again, as 

we move into the month of 

March.  So far this year, we 

have had an excellent year 

of snowmobiling in Adams 

County. 

The Adams County 

Snowmobile Association 

Dance is Saturday, March 

12th at the Cedar Shack, 

8:30 pm to 12:30 am.  

Anyone that has sold 

tickets should turn in their 

stubs along with the money 

collected.  

The End of Season Club 

Dinner is Saturday, April 2nd 

at Carlson’s Rustic Ridge. 

 -Mathieu Labs 

 

 

Special Interest 

Annual Dance is Saturday, 

March 12 

End of Season Club Dinner 

is Saturday, April 2 

Next Meeting:  

Sunday, March 20th, 11am 

at Carlson’s 
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